
                                                                                                                                          

 
December 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find below for your diary key dates for forthcoming events 
 
School Christmas Fair 
The Friends of St Roberts have organised a Christmas fair for Monday 17th December from 
11:40 until 4:00. It will be held in the Drama Hall and Pupils, Staff and Friends will have stalls 
Selling a wide selection of items. 
 
Christmas Carol Service 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to you and your family to our annual Christmas 
carol service. It will be held on Tuesday 18th December at 6:00pm. in the Performance hall. 
This is a wonderful opportunity to prepare for Christmas and listen to the talented musicians 
and singers within the school. 
 
End of term arrangements 
The last day for VI form students is Thursday 20th December. 
 
The school will close for years 7 – 11 at 1:15 on Friday 21st December. On the last day of 
term pupils will have the opportunity to attend a House Christmas liturgy. 
All the school buses will be available at 1:15. 
 
Back to school in the new year 
The spring term for students will start on the Monday 7th January 2019 
As a reminder, all students that they should be in the school building no later than 8:45am. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this term and 
wish you and your family a happy and peaceful Christmas. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr D. Juric 
Headteacher 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 561 3810    Fax: (0191) 415 3801      Email: school@strobertofnewminster.co.uk 

Head Teacher:  Mr. D.  Juric  

Chair of Governors:  Mr. G. Moorhouse 
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